
City Executive Board response to the recommendation of the Scrutiny Committee on the Review of Community Protection 
Notices

Provided by the Board Member for Community Safety

Recommendation Agreed? Comment
1. That a written procedure is produced which required that legal 

advice is sought and documented in all complex cases that 
could result in the issuing of a Community Protection Notice 
or other legal sanction.

Yes This is current practice.  Advice is sought on legal options 
prior to drafting a legal sanction, and on the sanction 
once drafted.

2. That in future any informal cross-party meetings, such as 
those convened for this subject, should be fully documented 
(i.e. agendas and minutes) with appropriate provision made 
for members to consider confidential or exempt material at 
such meetings. 

Yes
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